
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 3:44 PM
To: Schaperow, Jason; Ghosh, Tina
Subject: FW: Update

FYI

From: McClellan, Yvonne [mailtd:ymcclelOsandia.gov1
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 20172:42 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: Update

Richard,

* I wanted to give you an update. The contract for KC can be placed immediately after we receive information from Dycoda.
Everything is in place at SNL right now.

0 Nate has completed the 'revised MACCS chapter to reflect SRV.

* Nate has completed the write-up of the 'comparison study,' he is only addressing comments and should be finished with
them by early next week.

* Contacted Karen about the RIC presentation.

* Putting together the MLSR for SOARCA and it may be late tonight before you get it. But it will be there.

Hope this helps.
Regards,

YMac

Yvonne McClellan
Severe Accident & Consequence Analysis
Sandia National Labs
Albuquerque, NM
505-844-6979

250

05-3


